12 July 2004

Leona Fay

Otautahi/Christchurch

To the Clerk of the Select Committee on the Foreshore and Seabed Bill

Parliament Buildings

WELLINGTON

Submission on the Foreshore and Seabed Bill.

This submission is from Leona Fay.

I wish to appear before the Committee in Christchurch.

I am a 69 year old Pakeha New Zealander.

The Treaty of Waitangi is important to our country and I believe it is vital to the wellbeing of all New Zealanders that we honour it.

I oppose the Foreshore and Seabed Bill in its entirety because it is unfair, discriminatory and unnecessary. It violates the Treaty of Waitangi. The Hikoi demonstrated the opposition to it. In denying the rights of Maori it violates International Human Rights.

This legislation should be withdrawn and there needs to be a proper process of negotiation between Government and hapu/iwi to work towards a resolution of this issue.

Leona Fay

